
Next phase of work on Wilmer Road to begin  

June 13, 2012 
Contact: Nathan Tormala, Construction Manager, 636.949.7305  

St. Charles County – Wilmer Road, between Raven Court and Woodspur Drive, will reopen on 
Tuesday, June 19, at which time the next phase of work will begin. The next phase will require the 
closure of the roadway between Woodspur Drive and Boone Estates Drive.  

St. Charles County Engineer Craig Tajkowski said, “We’re happy to announce that the first phase of 
work was completed 19 days earlier than anticipated. Hopefully the good weather will continue and 
we can have the same type of early completion on the next phase of work.” 

The next phase will require traffic to use the signed detour route for approximately seven weeks 
while the new road section is being built. Local traffic can access either side of the closure location, 
but no through traffic will be permitted. 

Motorists can access Wilmer Road using Highway N to Hepperman Road to Interstate Drive. Signs 
notifying motorists of the closure and the necessary detours will be posted. The County will be using 
changeable message boards to notify residents of any date changes of the closure and opening that 
might result from inclement weather.  

This road project is part of a continuing effort by St. Charles County Government to improve the 
county’s road system for the safety of the traveling public. Contact the St. Charles County Highway 
Department at 636.949.7305 for additional information concerning road projects underway in 
unincorporated St. Charles County. 
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